
Preparing Downtown St. Louis
For A Smarter Energy Grid

We value you as a customer and want to keep you informed about the work we’re doing to upgrade 
energy service in your community. As part of Ameren Missouri’s Smart Energy Plan, we are 
upgrading underground infrastructure to improve the power quality and energy reliability you count 
on every day. We are replacing aging infrastructure, setting the stage for future upgrades and 
preparing for growth in downtown St. Louis.

Key facts about the Ameren Missouri plan:
   At the start of the New Year, we will begin a multi-phase infrastructure 

revitalization project.

   The � rst phase of the project occurs from January to April 2019.

   Phase 1 includes upgrades in eastern portions of downtown. 
Please see the map to the right for details.

   Future phases of the upgrades will occur through 2020, and details 
of those plans will be announced as the project progresses.

   To ease high volume traf� c, we will reduce construction during the busy spring 
and summer months. However, our crews will perform maintenance during that 
timeframe when required.

Ameren Missouri is working with organizations in the downtown area to help 
keep you informed about construction activities. While we understand underground 
work can be disruptive, our goal is to work as ef� ciently as possible to improve service 
reliability downtown. Thank you for your patience.

Visit AmerenMissouri.com/Reliability to learn more about Ameren Missouri’s 
reliability upgrades.

Ameren Missouri has partnered with Downtown STL, Inc. to help share work zone information 
to downtown stakeholders. Learn more by following @Downtownstlouis on social media.


